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Expressions of Interest 

18th May 2019 

 

FC Twenty11 (and its formative clubs Burnside AFC and Avon United) have a long tradition of 
producing talented junior & youth footballers in the Christchurch region and have a strong emphasis 
on giving opportunities to these players to play in the club’s top men’s and women’s teams.  
 

We are looking to appoint a Football Development Manager to help increase the opportunity for 
players to experience high quality football with a primary focus on Junior Football development that 
will improve playing standards in addition to providing support and guidance to the large number of 
volunteer junior and youth coaches within the club.  
 

The ideal candidate is required to have an OFC / NZF B licence (or be working towards achieving this) 
and have a huge passion for football. They should also have a full understanding of football 
structures in New Zealand, the roll football has as a community sport for both male & female 
players and oversee the delivery of Talent Centre programmes in line with NZF Club licencing 
requirements.  
 

Interpersonal skills and communication skills (verbal and written) are important to the role.  The role 
involves mainly evening and weekend work during the traditional football season, delivery of 
Football in Schools programmes to primary schools within our catchment as well as football 
programmes during the school holidays and periods outside of the winter season.  
 
Please respond with your interest to admin@fctwenty11.co.nz, and include the following:  
 

▪ Covering Letter  
▪ CV  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Paul Clarke 

Chairman 

FC Twenty11  

 

 

 


